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I regularly use Bend area trails for walking and biking. My purpose is both recreational and
practical. | walk and bike trails for recreation. | also use bike paths and trails for errands,
forgoing my car and thereby doing my incremental part to reduce greenhouse gases and keep
Bend skies clear. | support trail building, especially ones that connect trail systems like the
proposed bridge connecting the east and west sides of the Deschutes. Please oppose HB 2027.

Thank you,

Michael Sigler
Bend
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